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Freedom Principle MO Calls Out Senators Cierpiot and Hough  

for Betraying Legal Gun Owners 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

(April 3, 2023 – St. Louis, MO) 

 

The Freedom Principle MO is calling out Republican Senators Mike Cierpiot (Dist. 8) and Lincoln Hough 

(Dist. 30) for betraying legal gun owners by voting against SB 10 that would create the “Anti-Red Flag Gun 

Seizure Act,” sponsored by Senator Bill Eigel (Dist. 23). “This bill would have protected legal gun owners 

from radical anti-second amendment attempts to take away our Constitutionally protected rights to 

legally bear arms,” said Byron Keelin, President of the Freedom Principle MO. “We are calling on Senate 

President Caleb Rowden to remove the Senators from the chairmanships of their committees. What 

Cierpiot and Hough did was turn their back on the U.S. Constitution and bend a knee to the WOKE anti-

gun mob.”  

 

“They shouldn’t be allowed to serve as chair of any Senate committee. If Senate President is going to 

remove a senator from all his committees because that person wore bib overalls on the senate floor, 

certainly turning your back on law-abiding citizens should warrant a similar type of admonishment,” said 

Keelin. 

 

The “Anti-Red Flag Gun Seizure Act” would prohibit any federal or state agency or other judicial order 

issued by a court to confiscate any firearm from any law-abiding citizen would be considered an 

infringement on the people’s right to keep and bear arms. “We know Progressives and even some liberal 

Republicans want to do everything they can to try and take away our Second Amendment rights. We just 

didn’t realize the Republicans in Missouri would be part of this anti-gun sentiment,” said Keelin.  

 



“The passage of the Anti-Red Flag Seizure Act would have been our best opportunity to put an end to the 

Progressive gun-grab madness,” said Keelin. “Instead, Cierpiort and Hough bowed down and kissed the 

ring of the WOKE mob.”  

 

The Freedom Principle MO is a pro-citizen, pro-Missouri First organization. We are a membership-based 

501(c)4 organization, acting locally and state-wide, to protect our families and our constitutionally 

protected liberties. We are fighting for America. We are fighting for Missouri. We are fighting for you. For 

more information about the Freedom Principle MO visit our website at www.freedomprinciplemo.org.  
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